
Earl Kitchener Home and School Association – End of Year Updates – June 2021 
 
 

The Grade 5s are moving on – Congratulations! 
 
Congratulations to the Grade 5 students at Earl Kitchener School!  You have persevered through 
the past challenging two years and are now moving on to middle school!   
 
The EK Home and School Association wasn't able to fund the Grade 5 bus transportation for their 
annual end of school year trip due to the COVID-19 restrictions and school closure, however we still 
managed to celebrate each student in another way, well-deserved!  
 
This week each Grade 5 student received/will receive a $10 Epic Books gift card and a Bitten 
cupcake voucher to purchase a book and cupcake of their choosing this summer!  
 
Congratulations Grade 5s, we wish you all the best in your next adventure! Enjoy your well-deserved 
summer break!  
 

 

 

  



Earl Kitchener Staff Appreciation – June 2021 
 
Thank you to the EK Staff for all that you continue to do to support our children!  
 
The EK Home and School Association wasn't able to hold their annual EK Staff Appreciation Day 
again this year due to the COVID-19 restrictions and school closure, however we still managed to 
celebrate and show our appreciation!  
 
This month each EK Staff member received a $5 Dundurn Market gift card to enjoy a beverage or 
treat of their choosing.  
 
The EK Home and School Association would like to thank the entire EK Staff, Early Childhood 
Educators (ECEs), Educational Assistants (EAs), Teachers, Office Administrators, Caretaking Staff, 
Vice-Principal, and Principal, for all that they have done this school year to support our children both 
in class and online.  
 
THANK YOU  and enjoy!  
 

 

 

  



Volunteer Appreciation – Thank You!  
 
Due to the COVID-19 restrictions and school closure we weren’t able to thank and celebrate our 
volunteers again this year, but we’d still like to! On behalf of the EK Home and School Association 

we THANK YOU  

We would also like to take this opportunity to recognize those parents moving on with their Grade 5s 
(with no other children at EK), those who gave their time volunteering at Earl Kitchener School over 
the years. Whether it was time spent helping with Fundraising Events and/or as part of the In School 

Programs, we celebrate  and thank you , without volunteers these events and programs 
wouldn’t be possible.  

Thank you for your generous donation of your time over the years, we wish you and your families all 
the best in the adventures ahead! 

 

                         

 

 


